The Manager Strategic & Statutory Planning
Shire of East Pilbara
PMB 22
Newman  W.A.  6753

Via email: planning@eastpilbara.wa.gov.au 


Re:  East Newman Precinct Structure Plan

Affected Property (if applicable):

To whom it may concern,

I am writing with regards to the East Newman Precinct Structure Plan published on the Shire of East Newman website on Thursday 18 May 2023. 


I wish to advise that I am: 

□ In support of the Structure Plan			□ Not in support of the Structure Plan

For the following reasons:






















Name:  ____________________________________________________________________



Signed and Dated:  ___________________________________________________________
